
From: David Hucks
Sent: 7/27/2015 5:07:30 PM
To: Webb, Beth; Haley, Nikki
Cc: JS Heyward; mikelondonmuzic@yahoo.com
Subject: Thanks - Our Next

Beth,

Thanks so much for your call today.    I did get a chance to speak with a member 
of our board after your call today and update him on the Governor's position.

I meet with the NAACP tonight at 7 p.m. to discuss this matter.   These funds are 
rightfully ours by law, and as you and I discussed,  MBBC will proceed with 
hiring an attorney to file an injunction to cut off all 1% funding to the city of Myrtle 
Beach until this matter is resolved.

Please let Governor Haley know how much MBBC thinks of her.  Would you 
please also let her know how hard I personally worked back channels in an effort 
to resolve this matter some other way?

We so appreciate you and our Governor. 

Sincerely,

David Hucks

 <https://docs.google.com/uc?export=download&id=
0B06Sl8fHgDjWSTBHWXlNTjBuaEU&revid=
0B06Sl8fHgDjWaFNTbjFFQzRJT09PL3FPZU0rSHBZMDlwK0c4PQ>

843-455-3108


